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Dear Winterberry Community,
For the past 10 years I have had the honor and privilege

Winterberry
) Kindergarten

of serving as Winterberry’s kindergarten teacher. During Teadher

Ws Lisa Stratford DA

this time, I have grown, both personally and
professionally, I've had the opportunity to develop
beautiful and cherished relationships with many families
and even more children, and I've been blessed with deep
supportive friendships with my colleagues. It truly has
been one of the most nurturing and profound decades of
my life.

I find myself at a turning point now. For the past 5 years
or so I've dreamed of creating a small oasis of magic in
my yard — at first I thought this would be through summer camps, but over time it
has become clear to me that what I am called to do, and what my property can
support, is something more like a small farm school for an intimate group of
preschool age children and a somewhat larger, but still very intimate, network of
homeschooling families who are looking to enrich their curriculum.

I will be stepping away from Winterberry to make this dream come true at the
conclusion of this school year. Please accept my deep and boundless gratitude to
each and every one of you for having been a component of the wonderful
experiences I have been a part of at Winterberry. I ask that you lend your love and
light to whomever becomes the kindergarten teacher moving forward. That kind of
passion and beauty has buoyed me many a day.

Sending you all great love and wishing for all the very, very best.

In love and light and in deep gratitude,

Ms. Lisa

Yesterday we had a great Noon Zoom with Dietitian Amber Bell. She will be
on campus on Wednesday, April 6th in the Multi-purpose Room
Wednesday, April 6th 2:00-3:00pm.
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Noon Zoom (mental taste) Wed., March 30, link in e-newsletter
In-person (real-life taste) Wed., 2-3 pm, April 6
in Winterberry’s Multi-purpose Room (MPR)
¢ Design a recipe book that flows so you can savor the
N closeness of mealtime.

e Create a family food rhythm. Make a plan that's personalized,
j flexible and simple to let variety and creativity flow.

“When | was introduced to Waldorf rhythms [ was rushing around like a crazy person
on my supermom hamster wheel. [ wasn't very interested in food rhythms that might
tie me down, until I tried it ... and now I'm hooked! We now eat more variety, with
AMBER BELL easier prep and shopping, and (bonus) less food tantrums, Having a rhythm makes
Registered Dietitian getting creative much more fun and manageable. Find peace in your meals today."

Handwork and Hang Out

Beginning on Tuesday, April 5th, every Tuesday at 1:30pm
Parents, Grandparents, Auntie and Uncles (adults within the Winterberry community)
are invited to come to the lobby to
knit, crochet, embroider and chat!!!

Light refreshments will be served.
Bring your projects or come to learn how to knit a Grade 1 kitty.

Contact Colleen 742-0139
if you have any questions
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This week's Photo Gallery
Grades 4 and 5
Native Youth Olympics
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